
To whom it may concern-  

This aluminum plant is not in the best interest of the people of Benson, Cochise County, or 
Pima County and my city Tucson. We are a people who care about the pollutants both to 
the air, soil, and water. We don’t need more contributing to the destruction of this beautiful 
environment.  

Do everything you can to environmentally review this plant before it’s fully approved.  

As an Arizonan who loves Cochise County, I do not stand for this.  

Thank you.  

Bridget Gee 
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